
Dear Students and Parents,  

 

 Congratulations! You made it through fourth grade. We know how hard you 
worked all year, and we know you are looking forward to summer; but we also know 
that September is just around the corner. To help you get a head start on your 
school supply shopping, and to give you time to shop the sales over the summer we 
are giving you the supply list now. We ask that all students come prepared in the 
new year with the following items: 

 

o 4- pocket folders 
o 1 composition notebook 
o #2 pencils (24 or more so you have extras)  
o Erasers (pencil cap)  
o 4 dry erase markers (1 or 2 packs) 
o Pencil Case  

o Earbuds/Headphones (labeled with their name) 

 

We look forward to an exciting, challenging year ahead. HELP YOUR CHILD BE 
SUCCESSFUL IN THE FALL; KEEP HIM/HER READING AND MAKE SURE 
HE/SHE KNOWS THE MULTIPLICATION FACTS. These things will help your 
child start fifth grade on the right foot. Remember to have a safe and relaxing 
summer. 

 

        The Fifth Grade Teachers  

 

 


